To The Seawolf Privateers and ALL the Wonderful People and Businesses who join
support of their Mission:

As a Foster Mom, words alone cannot begin to describe how important and
needed your work is in support of our Foster Children. We need you, the children
need you. They are in this through no fault of their own. Foster care does not feel
incredibly hard because we are doing it wrong- it feels incredibly hard because it
IS incredibly hard.

When our foster parents open their homes to an abandoned, abused or neglected
child, many times in the middle of the night, everything must immediately spring
into action. Many of these children, MANY, arrive with only the clothes on their
back. And who is always there to lend a helping hand? The Seawolf Privateers.

As long as we have the support from you all through holiday parties, school
supplies, clothing, donations, furniture, joining us at adoptions — we shall remain
unwavering in our support of those little ones who have been forgotten.

When these children come together for one of your amazing pirate events it is
bittersweet — children knowing each other from previous foster homes, children
seeing their siblings who may have been placed in a different foster home,
children doing arts and crafts, playing games, listening to a story, magic shows,
opening gifts and of course lots of food and snacks.

Because of the confidentiality of these children, we cannot always share how
much your support means to these children but | assure you it’s the smiles, the
laughter, and especially the normalcy you provide for them that changes their
world and helps them not feel so alone.

You all are a treasure to the work we do.

For all of this, you never let us down. | shall remain steadfastly committed and
pray that you will continue to join us to give these children a life they deserve.

Thank you all ever so much.



